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j LCNOI - North Port Project, Mississippi State Port Authority (MSPA)
John Szabo
to:
Michael Griffith
01/25/2011 10:41 AM
Cc:
“John Webb”, “Brad Frischhertz”
Hide Details
From: “John Szabo” <szabocovingtonassociates.net>

To: <Michael_Griffithdeq.state.ms.us>

Cc: “John Webb” <jwebbshipmspa.com>, “Brad Frischhertz” <bfrischhertz1anier-engineers.eom>

History: This message has been replied to.

Michael — Sorry I have been delayed in getting back with you, but wanted to respond to your questions about the North
Port project.

1. We will be submitting the plans to the City of Gulfport for review and permitting (grading/drainage permit). We
plan on doing this in the next several weeks.

2. The project is presently being evaluated by FEMA, since it is anticipated that construction funds will come from
FEMA as this project is a hurricane mitigation project (site to move trailers and equipment from port to in
preparation of a storm). Part of this process is having an Environmental Assessment (EA) performed. It is
anticipated that there will be a thirty (30) day public comment period once the EA is completed and reviewed by
MSPA. Additionally, when the property was purchased by the Port, there were public meetings with the
adjacent property owners (Turkey Creek Watershed Owners) to discuss MSPA’s plans.
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John F. Szabo, P.E.

Covington Civil & Environmental, LLC
2200-A 25th Avenue

Gulfport, MS 39501

(228) 396-0486 (office)
(228) 396-0487 (fax)
(228) 216-1158 (cell)
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